EYE on EDUCATION
Retiring Executive Director to Receive Honorary Degree

ASCO Executive Director Marty Wall, MPA, CAE, will be
presented with an honorary Doctor of Humane Letters
degree by the Southern College of Optometry at the
college’s commencement ceremony in May.

After nearly 25 years of stellar leadership and dedication
to the achievement of ASCO’s ever-expanding goals,
Marty will retire from his Executive Director position in
mid-july.
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